
From: Debbie Jones   
Sent: 06 December 2023 13:28 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Jacks lane , smiths green Takeley 
 
 
I would like to raise my objection to this application for 40 new homes on this existing home of many 
deer and wildlife that have already been driven here from many other developments already 
approved in Takeley , this field is off of a dark land with no drainage , street lights which cannot be 
installed as leads from a village green , there are many other areas which would suit new homes in 
areas much more accessible, construction traffic could not possibly use this lane for constant 
articulated Lorry’s, I have seen and heard the vehicles from the site of industrial units being built 
behind the Weston home building they are large and extremely noisy. 
Regards 
Mrs. Debra Jones 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




